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Most advanced automated production worldwide
40% increase in manufacturing capacity
20% increase in manufacturing area
Greater productivity
Enhanced engineering capability

"The virus outbreak and lockdown has been a difficult time
for all businesses and extremely challenging financially. 
However, here at First Light Lamps, we have chosen to take 
a very positive outlook for the future. 

Even in these times of hardship there sits opportunity, in 
order to take advantage of these opportunities, we have been 
investing heavily in developing our business. For many years investing heavily in developing our business. For many years 
First Light's reputation for producing high performance lamps 
at competitive prices has grown massively. Our only problem 
has been to keep up with demand! 
 

Since the beginning of 2020 we have taken steps to address this. Step one 
involved increasing our manufacturing area by 20% and recruiting highly skilled 
Engineers covering many key areas. The second step involved investing in 
advanced machinery to increase productivity and capacity. 

We are at a very advanced stage with these projects now and only a matter of 
weeks away from launching the most advanced automated production line for 
flash lamps in the world. flash lamps in the world. We will be well placed to support the market at all 
levels. We are very proud of our achievements and to be considered one of the 
leaders in our field. 

We look forward to working with you."


